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Take a moment to think about when the Covid -19 Pandemic is over. Vacines are 
now starting to be given to adults to help ease restrictions and the lockdown. 
Close your eyes and think about the thing you most are looking forward to doing.
There might be lots of things you are thinking of, can you write a list?       

Using the style you think suits your skills, choose something from your list to create a 
piece of work. The options could include.  
• You may choose to write a poem or song lyrics to express your thoughts about what 

you are looking forward to after the pandemic. 

• Maybe you would like to create a picture of the activity, espcially if it 
includes meeting friends and family? A group portrait maybe! Remember 
you can use all the art methods shared in the film. 

• You might think of creating a poster that campaigns for something you 
think now needs to change or happen because of what you have learned 
or from your experiences in the last year.

• Write a letter to someone to say THANK YOU for something - especially if they have 
done a key job in the pandemic. Share a copy of your letter in your scrap books be-
fore you send it. 

Use the next activity box to work out your ideas, and then use your project books 
to create your final piece. 

Pick an Activity 

LOOKING FORWARD.....

Activity box next page 



 
Remember you can use your project books to make the final version. 

Activity box 


